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Marian Doyle 

From: Niall Horgan 
Sent: 07 July 2010 10:44 
To: Marian Doyle 
Subject: FW: Greenstar Waste Yard at Cookstown Industrial estate at Tallaght Dublin 24 . 

Hi Marian, 

Further complaint re W79 and objection to licence review. 

Regards, 
Niall 

From: Pat O'Donoghue [mailto:Pod@ricesteele.com] 
Sent: 05 July 2010 12:03 
To: Niall Horgan 
Cc: Tony Mcconville; Bernard Mc Cormick 
Subject: RE: Greenstar Waste Yard at Cookstown Industrial estate at Tallaght Dublin 24 . 
Hi Niall , 
I still have received no response from Greenstar on the above matter, again problems still remain, the waste pile 
which is supposed to be stored in an enclosed yard is getting larger by the day. What Sanctions if any is your agency 
going to take regarding the 6 non compliances which were observed during the site inspection on April 1" 2010 ? 

I believe the above Company has applied for a licence to decontaminate end of life vehicles at the above facility, I 
can inform you that vehicles are being received onto the above site without being decontaminated . Again I want to 
re iterate Ricesteeles objection to the granting of such a licence or indeed the renewual of Greenstars existing 
licence for handling of waste of the above site . 

Looking forward to a favourable and speedy resolution to the above problems . 

Regards, 
Pat 
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